April 2, 1987

Mr. Seymour Rosen

SPACES

1890l North Van Ness

Los Angeles, California 90028

Dear Mr. Rosen,

Enclosed 1s an article which appeared in yesterday's
Chicago Tribune about Kea Tawana's ark in Newark.
This structure and the plight of Kea Tawana may have
already come to the attention of SPACES, but perhaps
you haven't seen this particular article.

If you have any information on where letters can be written
or phone calls can be made to help stall or halt

the destruction of the ark please let me know. While

the future of all such constructions is precarious, this
matter seems particularly urgent. I look forward to
hearing from you.

Hal Rapme
Apartment 2S

1622 West Sherwin
Chicago, Illinois 60626



